
 
Please note, the Department of Defense (DoD) has received 
approval for the FY 2011 Physicians Comparability Allowance 
(PCA) Plan. The FY 2011 PCA plan will be effective through 
September 30, 2011.  For the OMB plan authorization letter 
as well as PCA plan information, visit 
http://www.cpms.osd.mil/fas/fas_pca.aspx.  
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